
 

 

 

 

 

The City of Russellville is hosting a  

RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY 

At our newly improved Playground at City Park. 

Please plan to join us at the Playground 

4:00 PM, WEDNESDAY, JUNE 18, 2025 

13213 Park Street, Russellville, MO 65074 
 

This community project was made possible through the award of funding through the        
Missouri Department of Natural Resources Scrap Tire Material Grant Program.  

The $27,223.53 grant provided new pour-in-place fill material for the City Park Playground,      
replacing the existing pea gravel surface, with the stipulation that the playground surface 

material be made from old tires, composed of at least 40% Missouri tires.   

The new surface improves safety by providing a soft cushion, designed to help prevent       
injuries should a child fall, and improves access for wheelchairs and strollers.  

The City awarded the contract for the installation of the fill material to 

All Inclusive REC, LLC, Farmington, Missouri, with site preparation provided by Klingele    
Dirtworks and Concrete and PeopleService staff.   

 

We invite you to join us as we celebrate the 

completion of this important City Park Improvements Project.  


